
      WAYNESVILLE PUBLIC ART COMMISSION 

MINUTES – REGULAR MEETINGS 

June 8, 2017 & July 13, 2017 

THURSDAY, 4:00 P.M.  

HAZELWOOD PARKING AREA 

   

 

Mission Statement:  The mission of the Waynesville Public Art Commission is to engage the 

community and enrich public spaces through original art that celebrates Waynesville’s 

historic, cultural, natural and human resources.  

 

Those present: 

Chairman George Kenney 

Vice Chair Caroline Williamson 

Treasurer Sarah Jane League 

Charles Mills (June meeting only) 

Libba Feichter 

Ann Melton 

Jan Griffin 

Teri Siewert 

 

Also Present: 

Amie Owens, Assistant Town Manager  

 

 

Chairman George Kenney called the June and July meetings to order at 4:00 p.m.   

 

 

1. Plott Hound Piece  

  

Fundraising  

 

Plott Hound Show 

Ms. Siewert updated the group about the fundraiser on July 15, 6:00 p.m.  She has 

secured donations from local merchants and developed a flyer to use for the event.  

Ms. Griffin will confirm with Bogarts about the food.  Ms. Siewert noted the 

following activities for the event - a dog show/dress up and parade with prizes for the 

winners in various categories.  The group applauded Ms. Siewert’s efforts thus far.    

 

The group met in Hazelwood for the June and July meetings to ensure that the 

location was one that was conducive to the event and that access and safety 

precautions were addressed.   

 

 

 

 

 



Luncheon – September 20 

Ms. Feichter updated the group related to a quote obtained from the Waynesville Inn 

for the luncheon.  Ms. Melton had already provided a quote from Laurel Ridge 

Country Club.  Members agreed that the quote from the Waynesville Inn was more 

cost effective and asked Ms. Feichter to attempt to secure the date of September 20.  

  

Tickets for the luncheon fundraiser will be $50.00 each and Ms. Owens will forward 

Ms. League the image of the Plott Hound to use on the proof of the tickets.  

Discussion related to the luncheon will be held at the next meeting.   

  

  

2. Other Business 

Ms. Siewert noted that she would be resigning from the WPAC following the 

fundraiser as she had some personal business to attend to which would not allow for 

the time dedication to the WPAC.  Members thanked her for her service and promised 

to stay in touch.    

 

Ms. Owens reported that Mr. Mills would not be requesting reappointment for the 

WPAC at this time.   The Board of Aldermen will be completing appointments in July 

or August.   

 

  

3. Adjourn 

 

There being no further business to discuss, the June meeting was adjourned at 4:45 p.m. 

and the July meeting was adjourned at 4:35 p.m.  

 

 

 

                    

Amie Owens, Assistant Town Manager    George Kenney, Chairman 

 

 

The next Public Art Commission meeting: Thursday, August 10, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. 


